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May 15, 2024 

Joseph Neeb 
City Manager 
1110 Houston St. 
Laredo, Texas 78040 

SUBJECT: FY24-ENG-14 CDBG El Eden Restroom Construction Project 

Dear Mr. Neeb, 

Pursuant to the three (3) bids (two electronic and one physical) received at the City 
Secretary's office on Thursday, May 9, 2024 at 4:00 P.M. which were publicly opened, 
read and taken advertisement on Friday, May 10, 2024 at 10:00 A.M. 

Based on our evaluation of the bids, the City of Laredo Engineering Department 
recommends that this project be awarded to ABBA Construction, LLC with that bid being 
determined the lowest responsible, responsive bidder of the three submitted for 
our consideration in the amount not to exceed $132,729.00 which includes the base bid 
and a $10,000.00 contingency allowance. Bid tabulation is attached for your review. 

Please feel free to contact Mr. Ramon E. Chavez, P.E. at rchavez@ci.laredo.tx.us or by 
phone at (956) 791-7346. 

Eliud De Los Santos, P.E. 
Civil Engineer II 

Jose A. Valdez, Jr., Assistant City Manager 
jvaldez5@ci.laredo.tx.us 

Steve E. Landin, CPM, Assistant City Manager 
slandin@ci.laredo.tx.us 

1110 Houston St. 

PHONE: 956.791.7346 
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